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To: European and Global Trade Unions 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

I appeal to you to support the demands and the general strike led from 1st August 2022 by 

the crew of the company W&W Polska Sp. z o.o. in Lubsko with the support and 

coordination of the Regional Strike Committee of the NSZZ “Solidarność” in Zielona Góra. 

The company is owned by Finn Comfort Vertriebs GmbH. The collective dispute at the 

company has been ongoing since the 8th of March 2022. The parties have come to an 

agreement on the amount and mechanism of raises and bonuses. However, they have not 

been able to agree on a date for the above regulations to come into force which, given 

the high price increase, is crucial. 

As the meetings attended by the mediator did not lead to an agreement, W&W workers 

went on strike. Initially it covered part of the day and from 23 August, after a break, the 

strike will continue for eight hours a day until further notice.  

At the same time, union negotiators have expressed their readiness to resume 

negotiations at any time when the company’s management is ready to negotiate, in good 

faith, to reach an agreement. On behalf of the workers and NSZZ “Solidarność” from 

W&W Polska Sp. z .o.o., I appeal to you to support their demands!  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

President 
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